
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS – REMOVAL OF BIKES FROM 4TH FLOOR WALKWAY 

ON THURSDAY 27TH JUNE FROM 10 AM UNTIL 5 PM 

Please be advised that the 4th Floor Walkway and Fire Stairwells, will be Power Washed on Thursday 27th 

June at 10 am. We are providing you with 2 weeks’ notice and are requesting that bicycle owners who 

place their bicycles in the 4th Floor Bike Stands, remove them before 10 am on the 27th of June. The 

bicycles not removed by 10 am on the 27th of June will result with the contractor being unable to Power 

Wash that section of the 4th Floor. Any bicycles that have not been used for an exceptionally long period 

of time, will be disposed of via the Bulk Waste Approved Contractor.  

Your assistance with this is very much appreciated in advance and our apologies in advance for any 

inconvenience caused. The Power Washing will be completed before 5 pm on 27th June (same day), 

when you will be able to place your bicycle back in situ.  

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd  

Annie Gleeson MSc  

Estate Manager 


